
    CORUNNA HIGH SCHOOL ANNOUNCEMENTS 

September 23, 2022 

 

Attention all 9-12 grade students: On Saturday, October 8, the CHS Student 

Council will be hosting the annual semi-formal Homecoming Dance here at CHS 

from 7:00-10:00pm. Tickets will be on sale at all lunches during the week of 

October 3-October 7 for the cost of $10. No tickets will be sold at the door. This 

year’s Homecoming theme is The Wizard of Oz, “There’s no Place Like 

Homecoming.” 

Guest passes are now available in the office for those wishing to bring a student 

from another school. For those students who would like to bring a guest who is out 

of school, a background check form will need to be completed along with the guest 

pass. All guest passes are due to the main office by Tuesday, October 4 by 2:45pm.  

The first CHS Book Club meeting will be held on Thursday, September 29
th

 in Mrs. 

Trimble's room (110) right after school. During this meeting members will recap 

what Book Club is and how it runs. We will also add titles to our list of books from 

last year,  remove titles from our list, and welcome any newcomers to the group. 

***Please note we will not read The Song of Achilles prior to the meeting. Instead, 

it will be our first read of the year and discussed at our October meeting. Anyone 

interested in participating in the CHS Book Club can pick up an information handout 

in the Main Office or from Mrs. Trimble in room 110. Book Club is open to ALL CHS 

students! 

8th grade Drama Members: Next week’s middle school “Mary Poppins” drama 

schedule is in the office. 

There is an employer looking for a student, preferably 18 years old, who would 

work mainly weekends, a few Fridays and an occasional Thursday. They would be 

processing birds and rough cleaning birds. See Mrs. Harrison with questions.  

Powderpuff cheer practice for boys will be October 10th and 11th. Join us to cheer 

at the Powderpuff Football game on the 12th. Practice is from 6:30-7:30pm at the 

high school. 

 

 



The Corunna FFA Chapter is taking part in the Speak Ag Michigan challenge. The 

purpose of the challenge is to spread the word about Agricultural Products in 

Michigan. We are asking you to take part in the challenge. Around the school there 

are QR codes you can scan that will bring you to the FFA facebook page. Like and 

share the Speak Ag Michigan Challenge post. Doing that will give you points to win a 

Culver's Gift card. To get more points in your name, find other people to share and 

like the post to gain more points. Make sure they comment on the post who they 

are sharing for. The top 3 people with the most points will win a Culver's Gift Card. 

For more information about the challenge talk to Miss Butchart or Mr. Kiesling. 

The student section theme for tonight's football game at Goodrich is white out. 

Please wear all white. 

Down 12-0 at halftime, the JV Football team stormed out of the locker room and 

put up 30 unanswered points to defeat previously unbeaten, unscored upon 

Goodrich 30 to 12. It was a truly outstanding team effort.  

Today's lunch choices are: Macaroni and Cheese, Supreme or Pepperoni Pizza, BBQ 

Pork Sandwich, Popcorn Chicken and Spicy Chicken Ranch Wrap. 

 

 


